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Workload Issues Survey 

The CPSU NSW has received feedback from a number of members pointing to significant workload 
pressures being experienced in the work place. In light of this, and to provide feedback for the upcoming 
EA negotiations, we are seeking your input on this issue by asking members to complete a short survey 
which can be accessed here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AustralianUnitywork  

  

Please take the time to provide your input as it will be your responses that help shape discussions with 
Australian Unity. 

The survey will be open until 5pm 12 July. 

 

Know a non-member? Ask them to join the CPSU NSW HERE 
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